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April 1, 2019 

 

Dear WTHS Families: 

 

The NJSLA assessments for English Language Arts (ELA) for all 9th and 10th graders and Mathematics for any 9th and 10th grade students 

enrolled in Algebra 1, Geometry, Algebra 2, Foundations of Algebra I, Foundations of Geometry or Foundations of Algebra II, will be 

administered on Monday, April 15th through Thursday, April 18th.  Students will be administered a unit of Math on April 15 & 16 

and a unit of ELA on April 17 & 18. 

 

Any Junior still in need of a passing score for graduation will be scheduled to sit for the NJSLA assessments for which they still have 

not achieved a passing score.  These students will be notified of their testing requirements in a separate letter.  More information on 

testing requirements can be found at: https://www.state.nj.us/education/assessment/parents/GradReq.pdf. 

 

All 11th and 12th grade students must report to school in time for homeroom as per the schedule below.  The district will provide busing 

for these students.  If taking the late bus to school, students should be at their bus stop no later than 9:25 a.m. each morning.  Please be 

patient as the buses are running on an altered schedule for these days.  Students arriving prior to homeroom should enter the building 

through the 11/12 auditorium doors (labeled B13) and report directly to the 11/12 auditorium.  

 

Due to this adjusted bell schedule, if seniors who normally leave after 6th or 7th period, leave at the corresponding time on these days, 

they would miss four days of instruction in their last scheduled class.  For this reason, all seniors MUST stay in school until the end of 

their last instructional class on each of these days. We appreciate your help in reinforcing this important message. 

 

If your child is testing, please remind them to bring their charged laptop and their charging cords to school on each testing day.  Most 

students will test in their normal homeroom; students testing in alternative rooms will receive information regarding their testing room 

the week prior to testing. 

 

NJSLA April 15-18 

Testing Testing 

  7:20-9:55 

Homeroom 10:00-10:10 

1 10:15-10:40 

2 10:45-11:10 

3 11:15-11:40 

4 11:45-12:10 

5 12:15-12:40 

6 12:45-1:10 

7 1:15-1:40 

8 1:45-2:10 

 

Thank you for your support as we work to administer the NJSLA testing for this school year.  If you have any questions regarding the 

upcoming testing, please don’t hesitate to contact my office at (856)589-8500, extension 7412. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan A. Strout 

Principal 

519 Hurffville - Cross Keys Road, Sewell, NJ 08080 

Phone (856) 589-8500 - Fax (856) 218-0991 

 

Jonathan Strout 

Executive Principal 

John Saverase 

11/12 Executive Assistant Principal 

https://www.state.nj.us/education/assessment/parents/GradReq.pdf

